
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff

Date: 5/22/2023

Subject: O-19-23 Property tax credits for 9-1-1 Specialists and Public Safety Officers

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to grant property tax credits and property tax relief allowed by
Maryland state law for the City of Annapolis 9-1-1 specialists and public safety officers in the
Annapolis Fire Department and Police Department; and generally related to city tax credits.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation has no impact on City operations.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation may help with recruiting and retaining 9-1-1 specialists and public safety officers.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


